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                                                   CIRCULAR 

 

Considering the continuous incessant rainfalls, the forecast alert, the 

precarious situation prevailing and taking into consideration requests of the 

Hon’ble Judges, Members of the Bar, Staff members and others and in view of 

the Government Order declaring holiday today, the circular issued yesterday is 

recalled.  It is now informed that there will be no functioning of the courts in the 

Principal Seat of the High Court and all the courts of the Chennai District 

Judiciary today, 4th December 2023.      

 In so far as the functioning of the courts in the Districts of Tiruvallur, 

Kancheepuram and Chengalpattu are concerned, the Principal District Judges 

may take a decision on the conditions prevailing in their respective district. 

HIGH COURT, MADRAS    M. JOTHIRAMAN 
DATED 04.12.2023              REGISTRAR GENERAL 

 

 

VERDICTUM.IN


